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        How are decisions made on the Holderness Coast?

[bookmark: _GoBack]My letter to the environmental agency for why the coast needs protecting.

To whom it may concern in the Environmental Agency,
My name is Jonathan Store, and I am writing on behalf of a colleague on why the erosion happening at the Holderness Coast is a severe threat to his business, and therefore the local economy, and needs to be resolved. The business is a large hotel establishment that has provided hundreds of jobs, and places to stay for hundreds more tourists, for upwards of fifty years. The coastal erosion may have devastating affects to these people’s livelihoods, as well as the business as a whole. This is the concern that I will hope to address in this letter.
The area that the hotel is located is on the Holderness coast, one of the fastest eroding coastlines in the country. It is a on the east side of the U.K, and, although small, has a large number of tourists passing through it each year. The large beaches have popular, and home to many smaller businesses, however a fear of the erosion has left many of them closing. 
The main problem with the erosion is that it leaves less land for buildings, and many have already needed to leave out of fear their homes would be destroyed. The hotel is at quite a risk, as loss of any land may cost thousands of pounds to move the facility that was once there, to another area. Furthermore, doing so prematurely would cost millions, not to mention having the facility closed and buying the new land. 
Now, I have some suggestions on how to aid the situation. To the North and South of the hotel is where the erosion is taking place the fastest. This also happens to be where there is a lack of defence against the ocean. I propose that some groynes are installed there to slow down the erosion. Infront of the Hotel, there is some defence, however it has not been upgraded in a long amount of time. This means they are weak and prone to failure. These need to be upgraded or straight out replaced if you want the coast to be recognisable in the coming years. 
To conclude, on the Holderness coast there is a high rate at which the coast is eroding. If the coast is to continue at the same rate as it is at the moment, and it will likely get worse if nothing is done, thousands of people may have to move. The hotel which my colleague runs, may have to do costly repairs, and loose potentially millions in the process. Hundreds of employees may become redundant, and this will overall harm the local economy in a way which may never recover. This is why we need more defence, if not to stop the erosion, but at least to buy us more time to prepare for the worst. 
I hope you do take on board this information and act promptly.
-Jonathan Store on behalf of James Harris and the Holderness Harris Hotel. 

